
 

 

In light of recent developments regarding the spread of COVID-

19, and in an abundance of caution, all STEAMsport, Inc. 

programs will be provided virtually until further notice.  

 

Although there have been no reported cases of COVID-19 in the 

immediate area, we are focused on our highest priority which is 

maintaining the health and safety of our students, staff and 

families by limiting the number of visitors to our center.  

 

Please click on the STEAMsport Virtual Academy in the banner 

for course registration and info.   

 

Thank you for your support  

 

William Oliver 

Executive Director 

STEAMsport, Inc. 

 


